
2024-02-05 BRAVO Minutes 
 
Call to Order 7:00 pm 
 
Present:  
 
Mitch Pearl, Chair 
 
Paula Ashley, Coordinator 
 
Debbie Boyce, Advisory Board Member 
 
Paula Ashley agreed to take minutes tonight due to the absence of our usual secretary.  
 
Agenda to tonight’s meeting 2024-02-05 approved. 
 
Minutes from last meeting, 2024-1-08 approved.  
 
Regarding the discussion of additional panel members, Mitch reported that previous 
member Sue Gage would be interested in serving on panels, if scheduling allows.  Mitch was 
contacted by a prospective new member, Erin Kilpeck.  He will meet with her. There was a 
question about forms for new panel members.  Mitch will contact Claire about this 
possibility and also find out about possibilities for training. 
 
Mitch reported that he is working on an article for the Brandon Reporter and shared a draft.  
It was suggested that occasional articles be submitted about BRAVO to offer information 
about the benefits that BRAVO offers to the people in the Brandon area. 
 
Claire had spoken to Mitch about working with Neshobe school, but we will table this until 
Claire returns and is able to discuss the matter. 
 
No new cases to report. 
 
Paula has met with the Chief of Police, David Kachajian about becoming coordinator for 
BRAVO. She is now officially the coordinator for Bravo. 
 
We discussed inviting all BRAVO panelists to a larger meeting with some informal training 
(and, perhaps, food) as a way of staying connected with those who do not sit on the 
advisory board.  Will discuss scheduling and planning at a future meeting.  
 
We will not have a BRAVO meeting in March due to Town Meeting Day. Our next meeting 
will be April 1, 2024 at 7:00 pm 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm 
 
 


